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§5104.  Exceptions for ferries carrying commodities in bulk
Nothing in this Part applies to the transportation of commodities in bulk. This exception applies 

only in case of commodities in bulk which are loaded and carried without wrappers or containers and 
received and delivered without transportation mark or count, except that carriers of petroleum fuels in 
bulk may also transport other products and accessories integral to the operation of motor vehicles and 
boats when they are included as part of the bulk shipment.  The transportation of a commodity in motor 
vehicles, whether commercial or privately owned, upon a vessel may not be construed as a bulk 
movement of those commodities.  [PL 1987, c. 475, §2 (AMD).]
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